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Zaleesh Ahmed 
System Engineer at Tata Consultancy 
Services 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/zaleeshahmed/  

 

Yatharth Rai 
Software Engineer, Lokyata 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/yatharth-rai-
b47572203/  

 

Vikash Vaibhav 
Software Engineer at Swaypay 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/vaibhavs2/  

 

Vedant Bonde 
MSc. Data Science and AI at Saarland 
University 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/vedant-bonde/  
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Rudrank Riyam 
Senior iOS @ Sonar 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/rudrank/  

 

Rishabh Jain 
Director - Mobile Application Development 
at Dahlia Technologies Pvt. Ltd 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/rishabhj126/  

 

Prakhar Agarwal 
Data Scientist at Applied Materials 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/prakhar19/  

 

Prabhakar Deep Tirkey 
MSc. Cognitive Science, IIT Delhi 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/prabhakar-
deep/  
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Paras Yadav 
Assistant System Engineer @ TCS 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/parasdv1999/  

 

Mayank Malik 
Management Trainee Pidilite 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/mayankmalik99/  

 

Manas Awasthi 
Software Eng, Roadzen 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/manasawasthi/  

 

Harshit Joshi 
CS PhD @ Stanford 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/harshitjos/  
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Hardik Kapoor 
Design @ OYO 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/hardik99/  

 

Eklavya Chopra 
Data Analyst at Innovaccer 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/eklavya-chopra/  

 

Dhairya Kathpalia 
Student of MBA Business Analytics - BITS 
Pilani 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/dhairya-
kathpalia/  

 

Devansh Gupta 
Master's degree, Crisis/Emergency/Disaster 
Management Master's degree, JNU 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/devansh-gupta-
38a06315a/  
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Bhawana Maharana 
PG-DHPCSA at CDAC Acts Pune 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/bhawna-
maharana-595a05143/  

 

Bhanu Mittal 
Data Scientist, Turing 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/bhanumittal/  

 

Balram Meena 
Jr. Project Assistant at IITD 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/balram4327/  

 

Arjit Yadav 
Software Engineer at SaaS Platformen ApS 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/gitclonebrain/  
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Adit Negi 
MS CS @ Vanderbilt 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/adit-negi-
484488157/  

 

Aastha Shruti 
Quality Analyst at Thoughtworks 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/aastha-shruti-
152b89179/  

 
 
  


